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Agreement for Pedestrian Access to the Operations Building at the Santa Ana Bus Base

On December 27, 2018, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors issued an
invitation for bids for a pedestrian access to the operations building at the Santa Ana Bus Base. Bids
were received in accordance with the Orange County Transportation Authority’s public works
procurement procedures.  Board of Directors’ approval is requested to execute the agreement.

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Agreement No. C-8-2098 between the
Orange County Transportation Authority and A2Z Construct, Inc., the lowest responsive, responsible
bidder, in the amount of $270,000, for a pedestrian access to the operations building at the Santa
Ana Bus Base.
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